
CONCERNS ABOUT PATIENT SAFETY

As a Chief Physician of Correctional Health Services (CHS) of the Department of

Health Services (DHS) I am concerned about Dr. Sean Henderson's negative
impact on the safety of the patients in the correctional facilities of the County of
Los Angeles. Currently Dr. Henderson is the Interim Chief Medical Officer of

CHS. I have experienced and witnessed a number of examples which illustrate my
concerns.
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